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Dear Sponsor: 

The West Volusia Branch of the National Association for the 
Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) will host its 31st NAACP 
Annual Freedom Fund Banquet to commemorate the 115th Anniversary 
of the NAACP. Our Banquet date is September 14, 2024, at The Center 
at Deltona, 1640 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, Deltona, Florida.  

Our Theme: “Preserving Our Legacy While Accelerating our Purpose.” 

The Keynote speaker is the Honorable Mayor Jerry Demings of 
Orlando, Florida. He is the first African American to serve as the 
Orange County Mayor. 

As you are aware, since 1909, the NAACP has championed the fight for 
freedom, justice, and equality. To continue this work, it is imperative 
that we receive financial support from corporate sponsors in the 
business community. We are extending to you the opportunity to 
participate and be recognized by the community for your efforts as a 
community sponsoring partner.  

The enclosed sponsorship levels make it possible for everyone to 
participate. From previous generous donations, we have provided 
scholarships to deserving students from the communities we serve. 

We would appreciate your response by August 30, 2024, to ensure your 
company and business are acknowledged in our souvenir booklet. If you 
require additional information, please contact me at 386-259-0488 or 
email DrAprilJohnson@Outlook.com.  
The West Volusia Branch NAACP is a 501(c)(4) organization 
supporting both the Local and National NAACP. 
Sincerely, 
 

Dr. April Johnson, Banquet Chair  
Barb Girtman and Mike Williams, Co-chairs. 

Enclosure  


